GERMANTOWN COLONY MUSEUM
Advisory Board Meeting ~ February 1, 2018, 4:30 P.M

The Germantown Colony Museum Advisory Board met at the Minden Chamber of Commerce in
the Conference Room with the following present: Otto Krouse, Lonnie Simpson, Charlotte
Jones, Bruce Hock, Larry Hock, John Agan, John Sanders, Janet Sanders, Robert Kemmerly, Pam
Lowe, Trish Hays, Samuel Hays, Jean Doerge, Susie Lester.

John Agan called the meeting to order and Lonnie Simpson gave the opening prayer..

Minutes of the August 3, 2017 meeting were approved with motion by Jean Doerge. Minutes
of the November 9, 2017 meeting were approved with motion by Pam Lowe.

OLD BUSINESS: Report from Curator Jean Doerge (attached)
NEW BUSINESS: Decorations have been removed and stored.

OTHER: Jean had pictures of Economy Village; hope to have them in some kind of display.
Many of the visitors to the Museum are campers.

Meeting adjourned to the Friends of Museum.

Next meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 3, 2018 at 4:30 at Germantown.
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